
One thing I know about ICFLA is that we celebrate together and support each other through 

tough times. These are indeed the epitome of tough times. We are resilient individuals, and as a 

group, we are unstoppable. Actually, we are more than a group—ICFLA is a family. Many of us 

are facing not just physical but emotional aftershocks, and it is more important than ever to 

prioritize connection and support. 

 

On our ICFLA website, you will see a Wildfire Response page. We are here for our members 

and the broader community through a focus on Resilience | Rebuilding | Recovery. 

 

Please check out these resources as a pillar of support. We are offering upcoming coaching 

events designed to provide space for growth, healing, and empowerment. Whether you are 

looking for tools to rebuild your strength or seeking community as you move forward, we’re here 

to help. 

 

I want to repeat that ICFLA is a family, and we are here for one another. As you know if you 

have been attending our monthly webinar calls, connecting with one another is a high priority for 

us. I encourage you to reach out to a fellow coach, just to check in and see how they are doing. 

Of course, it’s great to do that with coaches in your network, but I also encourage you to go into 

the directory on our website and randomly reach out to one of your peers. Who knows if that 

text, email, or call could be the connection they needed during this painful time. 

 

If there is anything I can do to support you or something you would like to let me or the ICFLA 

Board know, please feel free to reach out on a direct message. 

 

 

Heather Boatman 

Leadership Coach and Consultant 

ICF Los Angeles Volunteer  

https://www.icfla.org/chapter-wildfire-response/  
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